
Dear Students 

Greetings from Dyal Singh Public School Sector 7 !

I wish the entire Dyal Singh community a very warm welcome to the new academic
year 2023-24.
As always, I believe this new year will usher in a season of tremendous learning,
numerous experiences and great achievements.
We quest to ensure a safe tranquil, stimulating and intellectually challenging
environment to our students and our  endeavour is to fulfill all the learning needs of
students through shared collaboration and commitment to bring out the best in each 
 one of them. School has grown by leaps  and bounds and we continue to delight and
celebrate the spirit of learning.

The most important elements in the school journey of a child apart from
learning are good relationships, balance and trust. I hope this year brings much
adventure, myriad opportunities, initiatives, innovative practices and great
learning experiences which will prove to be a treasure trove of memories for the
learners.

 Best wishes to all of you for the new academic year.
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An Orientation Programme was

organised by the mentors of Grade X
wherein Ms. Shalini Narang (Principal)

and teachers guided the students on how
to accomplish their academic goals.

Valuable tips were given to the students
for their successful  and flourishing

future.

Solid Preparation + Unwavering Confidence         Top Grades



HB (Haemoglobin) Testing Camp was organised in the school premises by 
 FOGSI (A Public Awareness Committee) in order to generate awareness

pertaining to anaemia and its prevention. Girl students of Classes VI to IX
along with the female faculty availed the opportunity.

HB (Haemoglobin) Testing Camp

ORIENTATION PROGRAMME
Knowledge is power,community is strength and positive attitude is

everything. Keeping this motto in mind, an Orientation Programme for the
parents of Classes Nsy-UKG was organized to acquaint them with the NEP

and National Curriculum  Framework.

During the month, exams were conducted for the students of the school as
well as Secondary and Senior Secondary students from the other schools.

Segment-wise Parent-Teacher Meetings were organised in order to proclaim
Final Exam Result for Grades Nursery to IX & XI.

School was the Nodal Centre for the evaluation of CBSE Secondary and Senior
Secondary answer sheets.






EXAMINATION & EVALUATION



Thought Provoking Session
 On Climate  Change



 Teachers visited  the Book Fair held at Pragati Maidan ,New Delhi, with the vision to

update the school library with versatile genre. Teachers not only  enjoyed being a part of
the venture but also brought a collection of magnificent books for the students of all

age groups.

Having faith in the maxim that the most valuable
resource that all teachers have is each other

because without collaboration one's growth is
limited to one's perspective.Taking forth its legacy

of being a responsible organisation, the school
arranged an interactive session on 'Climate

Change' in the school auditorium.

Reading: A Passport to Countless Adventures 

A creative mind isn't just for the art room, it's how you approach life
According to NEP, Art Education is critical  and instead of teaching it as a separate

subject , teachers should use Dance, Drama, Music, Visual Arts etc. to teach variety of
academic subjects to make 360ﾟ holistic learning possible. For this Mr. Ankur Saxena
Bashar, Assistant Professor, Performing Arts and Ms. Shikha Sood, Director Outreach

from Shoolini University conducted an interactive workshop for the teachers .



 Alumni Meet was arranged where alumni  shared their experiences and relived their past
as school  is  the place where moments become memories that remain etched forever in
one's heart . It was a moment of  great pride for all the staff members to see their pupils

soaring high in their lives.

A TRIP TO NOSTALGIA NOW AND THEN IS
GOOD FOR THE SPIRIT 








A pat on the back is probably one of the most effective ways of eliciting the greatest
performance. To acknowledge the contribution of the Support Staff and Lab Assistants

'Thank you Cards' were presented to them by  Hon'ble General Manager, Dr. Rajbir Singh
Gulia and  Principal, Ms Shalini Narang. It was  followed by the biopic '83 'to make the

day an unforgettable one for them.

No one can whistle a Symphony, it takes a
whole orchestra to play it.

 Ayush Singh Rana of Class XI was amongst  8
students from Haryana, who was awarded  with a
certificate for participating in National Standard

Examination in Astronomy (NSEA). This
achievement will help him in future to take
admission in any of the  renowned colleges.

 EMBRACE THE MAGIC MOMENT 



 
Ms.Ruhani Taneja,an alumna,conducted a session on 'A to Z of Grade XII' to

motivate and encourage the students .

Who you are tomorrow begins with
what you do today 

ADIEU
A Farewell Party was organised to honour and acknowledge successful
completion of one of its facilitator, Ms. Poonam Chawla's tenure.
Melodious songs, exhilarating speeches, poems and videos added spark
and helped to revive the beautiful memories that she had created during
her industrious time period.


